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What a great first few weeks back we have had. The children have come back with such great passion 

for learning. We are slowly starting to introduce more activities in a COVID secure way, and the children 

are really enjoying the range of learning they are experiencing.  We have seen some fantastic work and 

children sparkling daily. We have been sharing a lot of the great things happening on our twitter 

account. Please remember to take a look @StAnthonysCPS  I hope we continue the summer term as we 

have started. Lots more fun to come!                                                                                 Thank you, Mrs Eley 
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School PE Days 

 

Monday pm - Year 4 

Tuesday – Year 6 

Wednesday pm - Year 3 

Thursday pm - Year 2 

Friday am – Y1, Y3, Y4, 

Friday pm –Y5 & Y6 

 

Message from Mrs Eley: 

 

Check out our Twitter! 

@StAnthonysCPS 

 

 School Calendar 

Uniform expectations 

for PE 

ILLNESS 

If your child, displays any of 

these symptoms: 

 

• Persistant, dry cough 

• Loss of taste or smell 

• Temperature/feeling hot 

 

Please contact the school   

xxxxxxoffice and then book a 

xxxxxPCR test online and 

xxxxxxxisolate until you 

receive reslts. 

May 2021 
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 Weekend  Inset Day 

 Half Term  Bank Holiday 

       

         

         

         

         

         

         

 

 

 

• 10th May – 14th May 

• 17th May – 21st May 

 

 

Come to school every 

day & be on time on: 

 

 

  

Every child who 

achieves this will receive 

a special reward! 

 



  

 Spiritual Sparkle   Snippet 
Welcome to our Spiritual Sparkle Snippet. This newsletter should give you a taste of the fantastic 

work the children are undertaking in RE, the reflective Collective Worship taking place and to share 

the Catholic Life of the whole school. 

Great 

dancing from 

Year 2 during 

their Liturgy! 

Y5 taking part in virtual Mass. 

Foundation 

adding steps 

to the virtual 

pilgrimage 

to 

Walsingham. 

Before Easter 
Year 2 re-

enacted the 
story of Palm 

Sunday. 


